NOMINATIONS

NOTICE IS HEREBY given to the Separate School Electors of the Township of Schreiber in the District of Thunder Bay that in compliance with the Statutes in that behalf, I require the presence of the said electors at the: -

LARGE MEETING ROOM TERRACE BAY RECREATION CENTRE.

in the TOWNSHIP OF TERRACE BAY, at the hour of 7:30 O'CLOCK P.M. ON MONDAY, the 23rd day of NOVEMBER, 1970, for the purpose of nominating fit and proper persons for the following offices: -

SEPARATE SCHOOL TRUSTEES FOR
THE LAKE SUPERIOR DIVISIONAL BOARD OF
EDUCATION -

(three to be elected)

of which all electors are hereby required to take notice and govern themselves accordingly, and if a greater number of candidates than required to fill the said offices are nominated and make the required declarations, polls will be opened in the following places: -

MANITOUWADGE TERRACE BAY SCHREIBER

on MONDAY, DECEMBER 7th, 1970 and will be open from 10 O'CLOCK A.M. until 8 O'CLOCK P.M. AND NO LONGER.

It should be noted that when a proposed candidate is not present at the nomination meeting, his nomination paper is not valid unless there is evidence satisfactory to the returning officer that the proposed candidate consents to be so nominated.

Given under my hand this 9th day of November, 1970.

W.J. Hanley, Returning Officer.

STORK CLUB

Born to Mr. and Mrs. John Joiner, of Rossport a girl on November 11, 1970.

Born to Mr. and Mrs. Archie Heinrich of Terrace Bay a boy on November 12th, 1970.

Born to Mr. and Mrs. Antonio D'Agostino of Schreiber a girl on November 16th, 1970



GARDEN DIRT

If you would like to enjoy a little bit of spring before it traditionally reaches this part of the country, there are several ways to do so.

One of the most inexpensive ways is to plant some of your favourite spring flowering bulbs for indoor forcing.

Hyacinths, crocuses, tulips and daffodils are probably the most popular but others also respond quite well.

The bulbs should be planted about half an inch apart and with the top of the bulb exposed. The soil should not be packed tightly. The type of soil is not critical, anything that will hold the bulb in place and will not become compact is good. The plant does not rely on nourishment from soil or fertilizer, all it needs is stored in the bulb.

Tulips should be placed with the flat side of the bulb towards the edge of the post because that is the side from which the wide leaf grows.

After planting, water well and store in a cold dark place, about 50° for 12 to 16 weeks. Don't forget to water occassionally. This allows the bulb cont'd page 18

TRADE TRAINEES REQUIRED

Applications are invited from persons interested in taking a three year Trades Training Course with this Company. Trainees will be registered with the Ontario Department of Labour under the Apprenticeship and Tradesman Qualification Act.

Selections will be made on the basis of the results of written tests and personal interviews.

Applications will be accepted up to November 23, 1970, and are to be sent to the Employment Supervisor, Kimberly-Clark Pulp and Paper Company Limited, Terrace Bay, Ontario.